
                 

 

 

 

SUMMER TERM – Week 3 

 

Hello Parents, Squirrels, Rabbits and Hedgehogs, 

We hope that you are well and that you have enjoyed the learning that we have set this week. 

We’ve really enjoyed seeing the work that you’ve created and hearing about your experiences. 

Here a few reminders about our expectations: 

 Please ensure you are checking all your class blogs to see if your teacher has sent you any 

additional information. 

 All your work should be saved in in your own work files, not class or whole school.  This 

way your teachers can access it easily.  A computing lesson has been set for you this 

week to help you organise your work space.  

 You should get your parent’s permission before you up load any images and these should 

only be related to the work set to you by the teachers.  

 We do expect you to complete all of the tasks that you have been set. You can find the 

expectations for the week on the weekly timetable published each Friday.  

 Please ensure that you complete all work to a high standard, as you would in school. 

Your work should be correctly punctuated with capital letters, full stops and basic 

spellings should be correct. Any work that is below this standard will be set as a re-do. 

 If you have any problems please send an email to the office 

westcott@surreyhills.surrey.sch.uk to ensure a prompt response.  

We have received some fantastic pieces of work from across the phase. Why not visit the class 

display board in Purple Mash to see if any of your work is being shown. We have set a great art 

lesson in which you can learn about Roman mosaics and have set you a task of making your own 

mosaics at home.  We are looking forward to seeing your designs.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

Mrs Coyle, Miss Thomas and Mrs Squires 

 

P.S. Don’t forget to follow Surrey Hills All Saints on Facebook and Twitter.   
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